

March 2025

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:

Celebrations and Congratulations to Kyle in Accounts!

We congratulate Kyle in our accounts department on the arrival of his beautiful baby, Zack!

Huge congratulations to Kyle, Lucy and Leon! Enjoy your time off and growing as a family of 4!





March 28th - Wear a Hat for Brain Tumour Research

Lots of dates in the calenar this month, we try our best to take part in as much as possible.

This month we choose Friday 28th March for National wear a hat day, let me tell you more!

How did we celebrate this amazing day, you ask? It is easy, you wear a hat obviously!

Why are we doing this you ask? The day was created (do you create days?) by Brain Tumour Research to raise money by putting on a hat for hope to help find a cure for brain tumours

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



March dates to remember:

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK.
Thank you for your continued help and support,
some INCREDIBLE work milestones this month:

Adelina, Alex, Carlo, Irina and Uju - 1 year!! Bob, Boyan and Kate - 3 years!!



Happy work anniversary to you! Your journeys over these years have been remarkable. Here's to many more years of success and growth!



Big Happy Birthdays to:

To our Nurising team - we have Andrei, Barbara, Cecilia, Daniel C, Daniel T, Efe, Elena N, Helen, Jhoanne, Mara, Maria and Pamela!

Also a Happy Birthday to our MD and Founder, Roisin this month! It is safe to say we ensure celebrtions were in order!

We hope you have a lovely time celebrating!

Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in London

Nurses UK is recruiting now in London for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in Orpington

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Orpington, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk



RGNs & RMNs in Hailsham

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Hailsham, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



March Employees of the Month:

South East

Congratulations to RN Olufunmilayo for being awarded Nurses of the month for our team in the South East!

We've received great feedback from our clients as going above and beyond is her norm. Thanks Olufunmilayo for setting the bar high! Your dedication is the spark that lights up our team's success!



South West

Big Congratulations to RN Nnenna, Nurse of the Month for our South West team.

Nnenna worked for NursesUK for 9 years, her dedication is indeed a powerful testament to what we can achieve. This month, once again, we've received big praises to her commitment to patients happiness, and that is our brand's heartbeat!

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?





Spring is here....

The HQ team enjoyed a beautiful sunny walk on the seafront this month for our Sea Breeze Wellness event!

We chatted, connected and bonded over sunshine and collaboration. It was a great opportunity outside of the office to get to know our two new faces some more; Jazzmine & Kyle.

Nurses UK Franchising news...

Nurses UK is excited to say we have had an excellent month meeting with prospects from all over the UK.

We have had some exciting conversations and intresting ideas for the future of Nurses UK.

Keep reading in the months to come for more exciting news!





March 2025

Finally, we are excited to annouce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our team's mind, body and soul.

We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe place covering mental health topics.



Dates for the diary:

We are finalising out April Wellness event so keep you eyes peeled for events coming soon on the social media!

We have some great ideas in the pipeline so exciting few months ahead!

Training Days:

This month training day in Monday 14th April for the mandatory free updated training. If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this autumn which we will annouge here.

